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February 2024 Newsletter
Dear Parent/Carer,

Many parents have told me that a monthly newsletter helps them to feel part of the school community,
so here is a brief update. Don’t forget to look at Facebook to see all the photographs of your children
learning and having fun at school. If you don’t have a Facebook account, don’t worry, you can still access
the content by following the link on our website.

January has been a very exciting month, which is just what we need on the cold, dark days. The Year 6
children loved their residential visit and I am sure the Year 5 children are excited to know what Mrs Egan
and Mr Baxter are planning for next year. We took a group of children to the O2 to perform with the
Young Voices Choir. This is a spectacular event and every child should consider going when they have the
opportunity.

It has been lovely to have our Thrive sessions so well attended and the SEND forums have been very
successful. We have many other events planned throughout the year so that all parents/carers can come
into school and work with us to provide the best possible education and care for our children. Next
week, you will be invited to book an appointment with your class teacher to discuss their learning. We
will also be sending out information to explain the attainment information you can see on your Arbor
App.

We regularly send out the ‘Dates for the Diary’ and this document is updated as new information
becomes available. Here are the main events for February:

February

● Friday 2nd: NSPCC, Numbers Day

● Monday 5th: Swimming Gala Year 5 and 6

● Tuesday 6th: Year 2 Family Thrive Session 2pm

● Tuesday 6th: Safer Internet Day

● Wednesday 7th: Cedar Pizza Express Visit

● Wednesday 7th: Year 6 Parents Meeting SATs, ‘ leavers’ and transition information

● Thursday 8th: Ancient House LKS2 Hazel and Rowan Class

● Friday 9th: Ancient House LKS2 Oak and Elm

● Tuesday 13th: Year 1 Family Thrive Session 2pm

● Tuesday 13th: Euston Farms visitors to school
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● Wednesday 14th: Story Seekers visitors to Year 3

● Thursday 15th: Disco 4-5 KS1, 5-6 KS2

● Friday 16th: Last Day, finish usual time, 3.15.

w/c Monday 19th: HALF TERM

We look forward to seeing you at the different events taking place over the term.

Best wishes,

Mrs A Grimes

Headteacher
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